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My name is Ana Petras I am the president of the Advocacy For Providers group.  I’ve 

been an adult foster care home provider for over 24 years. I oppose this bill in its 

current form.   We need a clear understanding of what is considered substantial 

compliance.  WHO will determine that and based on what? It should not be left to the 

licensors discretion.  What I found over the years is that licensors interpret rules with 

their own understanding.   What is significant compliance? One year a licensor found 

one expired Tylenol during the annual renewal and I contacted hospice in front of her 

and got a new Tylenol and that’s the ONLY finding. The licensor marked off that I 

was NOT in significant compliance… so my question is… WHO is in significant 

compliance and based on what? Who will determine that?  


